
 
From: Vicky Hartley <missvickyh@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 9:48 AM 
To: Clerk, King County Council <Clerk@kingcounty.gov> 
Subject: Police reform steps 
 
Dear  Council  Members: 
I urge you in your recommendations on law enforcement reforms to make the  KC Sheriff an appointed 
rather than elected position,  to reform  inquest processes,  and grant subpoena power to  OLEO. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Vicky Hartley  
Burien  
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